College of Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs (ASCAP)
Minutes for Meeting of September 14, 2015

A meeting of ASCAP was held on Monday, September 28 at 3:00 p.m. in Holden Hall 129. Committee
members present were: Abigail Swingen, Hal Karlsson, Tina Klein, Matt Olson, Luis Ramirez, Pratheeppa
Jeganathan, and David Roach. Presenters: Drs. Paine and Prada (Forensic Science), Dr. Lumpkin (Kinesiology
& Sport Management), and Dr. Collopy (Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures).

1. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend approval for the following proposal from
Forensic Science:

e Add FSCI 5354, Forensic Drug Chemistry.

2. The committee voted to recommend approval for the following proposals from the Department Kinesiology
& Sport Management:
e Add Athletic Coaching Minor in Waco.

Add Sport Management Minor in Waco.

Add KIN 2300, Science of a Healthy Lifestyle.

Dual-Degree Program Proposal, MBA/MS in Sport Management.

Dual-Degree Program Proposal, JD/MS in Sport Management.

3. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend approval for the following proposals from the
Department of Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures:
e  Change description and title for SPAN 5364, Nineteenth Century Spanish Lit.
e  Change description and title for SPAN 5366, Twentieth Century Prose.

Change description for SPAN 5362, Golden Age Literature.

Change description for SPAN 5375, Modernism.

Change title for SPAN 5368, Cont. Spanish Theatre and Poetry.

Change description and title for SPAN 5376, 20" Spanish American Prose

Change description for SPAN 5378, Twentieth Cent Span American.

4. Based on a request from the Department of English, consideration of the following proposal from the
Department of Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures has been delayed until the next ASCAP
meeting:

e Add CLAS 1310, Latin & Greek Terminology to A&S General Education list.

The next scheduled meeting of ASCAP is set for 3:00 Monday, October 12, 2015 in HH 129. Proposals for this
meeting need to reach the Dean’s office by Monday, October 5, 2015.



